
 

Friday 2nd October 2020 

 

Covid-19 

We have not had any positive cases of Covid in our school. Thank you to all of our community who are fol-

lowing the government advice and maintaining social distancing by not mixing with other families outside of 

school. Thank you to all of the parents who are dropping off and collecting promptly too.  

 

DB Primary to prepare for a possible lockdown 

DB Primary is now being used for all pupils in Years 1-6 in school and will have some weekend homework 

and limitless activities on it.  

http://bearpark.durham.dbprimary.com  

 

Reception and Nursery Pupils 

We are ‘Early Adopters’ of the new Early Years Foundation Stage reforms for Early Years settings.  This 

means that our children in Reception and Nursery are following new curriculum guidance from September 

2020. Children in Reception will also be assessed against a different set of standards at the end of their Re-

ception year. These are called Early Learning Goals.   

 

Things to look forward to next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Yoga workshops with Christine  

Miss Hutton’s PE Day 

Virtual Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday Durham Federation virtual assembly for Class 5 

Ant’s Motor Skills groups 

Wednesday Amy’s singing in classes 

Mr Donkin’s PE Day 

Mrs Jones’ PE Day 

Class  3 Digital Learning Workshop 

Thursday Miss Wallace’s PE Day 

Friday Miss Jobson’s PE Day 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbearpark.durham.dbprimary.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cp2477.admin%40durhamlearning.net%7C5d69a7bdaa8c4a42963908d84e5261f2%7C45dfff5283644d73bf3a8f98bdf10d87%7C0%7C0%7C637345463020001205&sdata=vYO52EOI

